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Dear Sir/Madam
I am writing to inform you that I wish to object to the consideration that is being given
(once again) to develop the  land between Tarbert and Teviot drive in Murieston valley.
This is the fourth time that this has been considered by the council. Not only is this  a
complete waste of public money to keep bringing this review for discussion but also a
non starter for development for all the reasons mentioned in previous applications.
Nothing has changed and therefore I am in complete agreement that this land should be
de-zoned for any future development thus preventing any further planning applications
being submitted
Yours sincerely
EA McGeechan

 




